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The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) received students delegation from Zarqa University/ Faculty of
Economics and Administrative Sciences- Finance and Banking Sciences Department within a field
visit to the Jordanian Capital Market's Institutions. This visit aimed to link the theoretical side with the
practical one, where Dr. Malak Al- Jazzazi from Media and Communication Department briefed the
students on the business nature of the ASE, the recent developments that the market witnessed and
the future projects for the upcoming years. In the end of the visit the university gave a memorial
shield to the ASE.

 



 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

